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I strongly support this HB 2990, which would require ODOT to submit a report 

detailing efforts to translate the Oregon Driver's Test, improve readability, set a 

release timeline, and explain the translation process, including attention to dialects 

and translator qualifications. 

 

We all know that driving with a license is MUCH safer than not.  Let's make it easier 

for ALL our residents who qualify to have an equal chance to take their driver's test. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Wendy Friedman 

260 Sunnyside Drive 

Eugene, OR 

 


